
 

 
 

Good Evening Oak Bridge Owners, 

 

Please WELCOME Penny Mills – our newly appointed board member! 

 

Enclosed are links to the approved minutes of the July board meeting, end-of-month July 

budget comparison/financials approved by the board at August meeting for your information: 

 

July Board Minutes:  http://oakbridgenh.org/newsletters/2019-07-Jul-BOD.pdf 

July Monthly Financials:  http://oakbridgenh.org/finances/2019-07-jul-monthly.pdf 

 

2019-2023 Reserve spending summary:  http://oakbridgenh.org/documents/reserve-study-

summary.pdf 

 

Please send all questions/comments to our property manager Shelley at 

BishopREM@hotmail.com.  

 

Regards, 

BOD 
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